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lnvitation - Far North CoasUsouthern Cross Networks
Public Education Awards

The Far North CoasUsouthern Cross Networks Public Education Promotion
Committee annual awards presentation recognises the exceptionalwork of
teaching and non-teaching staff, students and members of school
communities in our localarea.

The 2008 awards will be presented at a ceremony from 4.30pm - 6.30pm on
Thursday 11 september at the Murwillumbah civic centre adjacent to the
Tweed Shire Counciloffices in Tumbulgum Road, Munruillumbah.

Guest speakers will include representatives from the Department of Education
of rraining, NSW Teachers Federation and the NSW Federation of parents
and Citizens.

on behalf of the committee we invite you to join us at this event to help
celebrate the achievements of our public schools.

I would appreciate it if you would RSVP with the numbers attending to Alison
Smith on telephone number 6670 2300 or by email at
alison.i.smith@det.nsw.edu.au, before Friday 2g August 2008.

Yours sincerely

Mr Max Boyd
Administrator
Tweed Shire Council
PO Box 816
MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Dear Mr Boyd

Ron Hankin
School Education Director
Far North Coast Network

31 July 2008
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Early Childhood and Primary Educ¡rion
Secondary Education
Technical and Furthcr Education
Vocational Education and Training
Higher Education
Adult and Community Education
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Greg Cloak
School Education Director
Southern Cross Network

. Level 2. l2 King Street . PO Box 828 . Murwitlumbah NSW 248.1 .

' teleplrone 02 6670 2300 . focsirniÛe 02 6672 5 192 . www.deLnswedu.au .


